
Happy Birthday
June 10 - Dave Titus

June 23 - Bob & LeeAnn Tucker

Happy Anniversary

Welcome New Members:
Tamara Salvino

HOWLAND
ROTARY CLUB
NEWSLETTER

01/02

Howland Rotary’s 
Featured Member:

June 2024
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President ‘23-’24, Cindee Mines
with Husband, Mark

Cindee was born in Warren and spent her Elementary years in Georgia, then moved back to
Warren to finish school.   Growing up, she always wanted to help people so she started
Nursing Training at TMH. She completed her education at the Dekalb Community College in
Atlanta, then moved back to her roots and married the love of her life in 1973 at the
Howland Methodist Church.
 From 1974-1994, she worked at the Warren General Hospital then from 1993-2011,
Howland North Road.
Cindee was actively involved in the Otterbein United Methodist Church and hosted 3 Foreign
Exchange Students.
With her love of her homes’ rich history, Cindee volunteered at numerous Historical
Organizations and Museums after her retirement. 
She served on the board of the Trumbull County Historical Society for about 15 years, the
Packard Museum board for 9 years and is currently on the Howland Historical Society and
Warren Heritage Center boards. We cannot forget the Howland Rotary, where she has served
as a great leader and someone who truly cares about her community.
Cindee and her husband, Mark, have 3 wonderful children: Daughter and her family who live
in Camp Hill, Pa, who Cindee blames for getting her involved in the Rotary. Their 2 sons,
one in Ridgeway, SC with his family and the other who resides in Champion, Oh. They have 7
grandchildren, ages 7-20.
Cindee and Mark have lived in Champion, Ohio since they married. Mark is a retired GM
employee and the Air Force Reserves at the YARS. Mark is also very active in local
organizations.Thank you Mark, for your Service.

President ‘23-’24, Cindy Mines
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Cindee Mines presenting the Paul Harris Fellow Award
to Chris Williams

Paul Harris Fellow

Upcoming Events:

In 1957, The Rotary established the Paul Harris
Fellow Award. This recognition acknowledges
individuals who contribute, or who have
contributions made in their name, of $1,000 to the
Foundation.
Chris Williams has been a Rotarian for many years
and contributed many hours and donations to The
Rotary Foundation. Chris will be leaving us to further
his adventures in Rhode Island and continuing his
time and effort with his local Rotary. Congratulations
Chris and good luck and thank you for your
unwavering dedication.

June 3 - 12:00 Rotary Meeting
June 10 -12:00 Board Meeting 
June 14 - Rotary Annual District 6650 Kick Off Social
June 15 - Rotary Annual District 6650 Conference
June 17 - 12:00 Rotary Meeting
June 24 - 12:00 Rotary Meeting

June 3 - Joe DeSalvo
June 10 - Joe DeSalvo
June 17 - Gary Lehman / Jackie Mills
June 24 - Joe DeSalvo

Mobile Meals:



Conference 
Saturday, June 15

Kent Stark Conference Center
8:30AM to 4:00PM 

SAVE THESE DATES
Kick Off Social 

Friday, June 14
Royal Docks Brewing
in Oakwood Square

5:30 to 7:30PM 

Rotary� 
District 6650 

REGISTRATION FOR THE ANNUAL
DISTRICT 6650 CONFERENCE IS

NOW OPEN! 
Registration will be open until midnight on May 31.

Early registration is $25 through midnight on May 24
and increases to $40 from May 24 to May 31. 

Sign up today at tinyurl.com/Rotary6650Conference 
In addition to conducting required District business, celebrating a successful year, and informative and inspiring

speakers, this year's District 6650 Conference features an optional closing session that could save lives. 
Larry Kenemore, the North American Rotary Action Group for Addiction Preventions

representative to United Nations UNDOC,
will be presenting an educational training session on the use of Naloxone. 

After you register for district conference, use this link to register for the optional 
training. ragapbooking.com/event/district-6650-naloxone-training-to-save-lives/ 

Note: This registration is separate from your District Conference Registration but is required to attend the
educational training. The Naloxone registration closes on June 4, 2024. 


